
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
  

SAVE THE DATE – 
FALL 2014! 

 
 Wednesday, 

Sept. 10th, :  
Meet the 
Teacher BBQ 
Thanks to the 
KIWI for yummy 
eats! 
 

 Wednesday, 
Sept. 10th: 
Names of 
individuals who 
are interested in 
being on School 
Council 
Executive due to 
the office 
 

 Wednesday, 
Sept.17th:  
School Council 
Elections & First 
School Council 
Meeting 

 
 School Council 

Meetings:  
**Note our 
change in date!**  
Starting next 
school year, we 
will be meeting 
the 2nd 
Wednesday of 
every month 6:30 
– 8:00 in the 
school library.  
All are welcome! 

 
 Monday, 

October 6th:  
Treasures Book 
Fundraising Kick-
Off! 

 
 Monday, 

October 27th:  
Treasures Book 
Fundraiser Wrap-
Up 
 

We have had a fantastic school year here at Moffat Creek – and while we look
forward to another new year starting in September, we couldn’t finish out this year
without saying a big THANK YOU to all of our Moffat Creek students and families! 

With the tremendous support and dedication of our many volunteers and our Moffat
Creek community, we have been able to provide a variety of events and resources
such as: field trip subsidies, movie nights, the Holiday Gift Store, ESQ Science
Night, weekly pizza, classroom resources, outdoor equipment, monthly special
lunches, the book fair, the staff appreciation lunch, EQAO ice cream parties, help to
families and students in need, playground planning and a spectacular Fun Fair to
end the year!  Thank you to all our volunteers and Moffat Creek staff for giving so
willingly of your time and resources to Moffat Creek. 

Our 2nd Annual Fun Fair was indeed a fun night for all!  We hope you and your family
enjoyed the evening.  We would love to hear your feedback about the Fair – what
you liked, what was missing, what we could improve on.  Please email your
comments to moffatcreekcouncil@gmail.com.  All proceeds from the Fun Fair have
been designated to our school playground fund.  With your help we were able to
raise over $6,000 to put towards the playground for our kids!  Stay tuned in
September for the reveal of the playground designs and more information about how
you can support this project.  

Have a safe and happy summer, and we will see you in September! 
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THANK YOU! 
 

Mabel’s Labels for the Stuff Kids Lose! 
Don’t forget to order your Mabel’s Labels for 
September!  20% of sales made online go to 

support things like classroom resources and field 
trips at Moffat Creek!  Please visit: 

mabelsfundraising.com                        
and enter campaign #11400 after August 1st, 2014 

to place your order and support our school! 


